

The Apple



The weekly news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham

Issue: 171 Circulation: 408 Date: Friday 6th July 2018

Dear Parents/Carer

It's been another great week here at school. Wednesday morning was particularly exciting as the pupils in FS, Year 1 and Year 2 competed in their sports day. We were exceptionally proud of all of the children and would also like to say a huge thank you to each member of the school community that attended.

Three children at school took their Grade 1 violin examination this week. We will find out how they have done in a couple of weeks' time but I would like to state that we are delighted with their progress regardless of the results of the grading!

On Monday a few of the Year 6 pupils were fortunate enough to be able to go to Wimbledon for the day. It was an amazing experience for each of them, we only wish we were able to get more tickets!

Finally, thank you to all of those Parents/Carers who had returned the GDPR permission slip. It would be great to have them all back by Friday next week. We will then be set up for the coming school year when we return in September.

Paul Hill Headteacher



Year 6 Leavers

The years 6 leavers' presentation evening will take place on **Thursday 19th July at 6pm**. All Parents/ Carers and Grandparents are welcome – please put the date in your diary.

Applying for Holiday

A number of Parents/Carers have applied to take their children on holiday during school time this term. Please remember that we are not able to approve such requests and that the pupils' absence will be recorded as unauthorised. We encourage all Parents/Carers to take their children on holiday during the school holidays.

Dates For Your Diary:

12th July Year 6 Trip

19th July Year 6 Leavers 6pm

SUMMER FAIR

Our next fund raising event will be The Summer Fete on Tuesday 17th July straight after school on the school field. A non-uniform day will be held on Friday 13th of July.

If any Parents/Carers would like a stall at the Fair then please see Mrs Haddock in the school office. There will be a donation of £5 per stall.

A non-uniform day will be held on Friday 13th of July. To wear non-uniform we would be grateful for a donation of ONE of the following:

- Cuddly toys (in good condition)
- Sweets
- Chocolate Bars
- Cakes (to be handed in on the day of the Fair)
- Toys and books (again in good condition)
- Old plates for a smash the plate game
- Bubbles/small toys for the lucky bags game

Thank you all for your support.

SCIENCE WEEK

Next week is science week here at school. We will be focusing on Health and Fitness and have a range of activities organised across the school. You can support us in the following ways:

- Parents can come and walk a mile around the school field with their children after school on Wednesday.
- Each class will fill out a daily survey to see how many children walk, scoot or ride a bike to school. This will be a competition so points are up for grabs.
- There will be a homework competition children are being asked to design a balanced meal. There will be a winner from each year group the winners will gain extra points for their class.

We will collate the points during the week and the winning class will be announced in assembly on Friday.